
From: barbr@surewest.net [mailto:barbr@surewest.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 7:53 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Against proposed public bike path 
  

I live in Columbia Pt West and am against any public bike path through our 
neighborhood.  We already have too many strangers accessing our path and there is a 
serious lack of privacy.    

Thank you. 

Barb Regello 

271 N Hayden Bay Dr 

Portland OR 97217 

 


